Welcome Back!

Welcome to first grade! It’s going to be a fun year full of learning and new adventures! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Here are a few things to note...
· School begins at 8:05 and dismisses at 3:10. We will enter and exit through the breezeway door. (This is subject to change when construction begins.) Please wait for your child at either the north corner or south corner. 

· If your child is changing dismissal routines I ask that you please send in a written note or email me. 

· I ask that all 1st graders stay seated as a class in mass for the first semester. After Christmas break, students are allowed to sit with any relatives in mass. 

I am looking forward to a fun-filled year with your first grader! Please call/email me with any questions or concerns. I will be sending home weekly newsletters on Fridays. 

Ms. Katie Kieffer
katiekieffer@marquettecatholic.com
